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ñLeading people to 

Christ, Learning to be 

like Christ,  

Loving like Christ.ò 

FUMC Office Hours:   
9:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.  
Monday-Friday 

The Extra Mile 

Lent is traditionally a time that we 

think about things we can take away 

that might make us healthier spiritu-

ally or physically. I want to propose 

instead that we go the extra mile and 

strive to take on additional Christ-

like traits to become stronger Christ 

Followers. These practices, grounded in the words of the Bible, are done to 

bring glory to Jesus Christ, making the most of the opportunities heôs given us 

to usher in the Kingdom of God. 

 

February 28ðPart 2 - Colossians 3.9-10, Proverbs 28.13 

There are things we do not like to do, but they offer a great reward. We often 

procrastinate these tasks, but if we tackle them early on and start the day on a 

high note, it will set the tone for the rest of the day. 

 

March 7ðPart 3 - Colossians 3.22-24 

Being faithful in the little things as though they are big things, will influence God 

to do big things in your life as though they are little things. 

 

Join us for Modern Worship at 8:30 AM or Traditional Worship at 11 AM! 

 

All services will be held virtually and in-person. If you 

would like to worship in-person, please make a reservation 

at covingtonfumc.com or call 901-476-9694.   

 

CLICK HERE to register for In-Person worship February 28. 

CLICK HERE to register for In-Person worship March 7. 
 

 

Services can be viewed online at:  

https://www.facebook.com/FUMCCovington/live/ 

https://www.youtube.com/CovingtonFUMC  

11 AM Radio Broadcast at WKBL 1250 am 

https://covingtonfumc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/ff826bd1-e5f7-4f7d-bd99-ba9fa70e0666
https://covingtonfumc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/b5b86a9f-fa2a-4e3e-8031-73e94cc1ee27
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The Extra Mile Prayer Time 

Each Wednesday during the season of Lent, we will have two opportunities  to     

participate in a time of prayer. Michael Pence will be on the CovingtonFUMC  

Facebook page Live at noon and 8pm each Wednesday during Lent for a time of  

devotion and prayer. You are invited to participate during this time by sending your 

prayer concerns ahead of time (mpence@covingtonfumc.com) or posting in the 

comments section during the live video.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zoom Bible Study 

Do you miss your regular Bible Study and fellowship on Sunday mornings? Between 

our two church services every week at 9:45 am, Andrew Davis hosts a Hebrews Bible 

Study via Zoom.  Come join us from the comforts of your home, in your PJs, and 

with your coffee and/or breakfast! This is not an age specific study, and open to    

anyone and everyone who'd like to be part of a Bible Study in Hebrews.  Log in this 

Sunday and join us for prayer, fellowship, and Bible study! 
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 March 1 Derek Baltimore 

March 2 Allie Moss 

    Jan Sanford 

    Delia Sigler 

March 4 Sam Franklin 

March 5 Walt Cromwell 

    Catherine Phelps 

March 6 Tim Pugh 

March 7 Sandra McCalla 

March 8 Caroline Turner 

March 9 Will Carter 

    Glenn Lazure 

                  Pam Shelley 

 March 10  Susan Huffman 

     Missy Owen 

     Luke Phillips 

March 11  W.W. Ray 

March 12  Jenson Lindley 

March 13  Denise McDow 

March 14  Voncile Baxter 

March 16  Elaine Crown 

     Jodi Turner 

 March 17  George Robert Baddour 

                      Jeff Mitchell 

March 18  Joey Caldwell 

     Taylor Henderson 

March 20 Molly Glass 

March 21  Ron Goforth 

March 25 Jared Burdette 

     Andi Katherine Edwards 

     Tommy Fullen 

     Cameron Ray 

 March 26 Cody Erwin  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

We will be returning to 

(socially distant/following 

COVID protocol) in-person 

small groups on March 7! 

We will be offering a new Bible 

Study, The Journey to the 

Cross, starting March 17. It 

will be offered at 10am and 

6pm on Wednesdays in the  

Fellowship Hall.   

More info to come!  
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Tributes & Memorials  

In Memory of Sonny Leem 

     Operating Fund by Nancy Leem 

In Memory of Hazel Townsend 

     Childrenôs Area Renovation/Building Fund by Ted and Carolyn Turner 

In Memory of Roy Wrather 

     Landscaping Fund by Ted and Carolyn Turner 

 

Congratulations BaBa (Kyle Witherington) on 
the birth of her new granddaughter,              
Eleanor James.  Proud parents are Daniel & 
Whitney Holmes and the happy big sister is        
Everly.  Eleanor James was born 2/22/21, 
weighed 7 lbs. & 14 oz. and was 19 1/4 in. 
long.  Her excited aunt is Laura Drew 
Holmes.    


